



Powered by the Florida Retail Federation

January 8, 2018

Ivan Hankins, Chair Specifications & Tolerances Committee National Conference of Weights & Measures

Via email

Dear Mr. Hankins:

It has been brought to our attention that the National Conference on Weights & Measures will once again take up the issue of printing the tare on the register receipt for each item weighed on the front-end scale, at the point of sale. On behalf of Florida's Grocers, we would urge you to reconsider proceeding with this requirement.

While we appreciate the intent, this proposal would likely cause confusion for the consumer and would place an undue burden on Florida's grocers.

## Specifically:

- The receipts will become very long as the tare for each individual random weight package will require tare on the receipt
- This additional requirement will be cumbersome and expensive to implement.
- Customers are not asking for this information

We respectfully urge to you reconsider this proposal.

Sincerely,

Josie Legido Correa, Executive Director

Florida Grocers Association